Auguat 16, 1941

Dear Mpr Dorwin,

Thank you for your letter of Auguat 15th. I have gant
Charles a qopy of my letter to the sddress you give. I cannot
imagins that anything in 1t eould axelite the atrictest censor.
However, the ways of officlels, eap-~clally when new to thelr Job,
85 g0 many now are, are often gqulte unpredlotable.

fours slnoerely,



